
Dear all,

It's that time of the year when we drag you out of your little homes to come along and 

have a look at something we have made. This year we do not have wee models made 

of clay, or films of Scott eating biscuits or even old airhostess trolleys full of wine. No, 

this year the event we are asking you to come along too is the launch of our first (and 

very probably our last) book.

 

At the beginning of this year we were asked to produce a book for Trajectory, an artist 

publishing house who make a series of interesting wee artist publications each 

summer. We were delighted to be selected as one of the 9 artists taking part in such 

an exciting enterprise and are looking forward to seeing what the other 8 got up to. 

Apparently the subjects of the books range from exploding donkeys, to hand built rafts, 

to survival guides in the wild so there is bound to be something to everybody's taste. 

Our own wee book is a personal tale, told through selected pages from a decade worth 

of sketchbooks, about the life of Hole in my Pocket and those behind it. This wonderful 

object would make a great stocking filler, special gift for granny or place mat for a small 

plate- a sneak preview of the front cover is shown opposite. The book retails at £7.00. 

Although give it a few weeks and you'll probably find them on ebay for 20p.

 

If you are in the Glasgow area at the weekend we would love to see at the launch night 

which is on Saturday 17th June 2006 at the CCA, Sauchiehall Street, Glasgow from 

7pm onwards.

 

If you cant make it along to the opening night but would like to purchase a book please 

contact us directly at info@holeinmypocket.com. The initial print run was only 50 

copies so if you do want a copy please let us know to avoid disappointment- although 

if demand is such we will do another print run.

We hope to see you on Saturday,

Regards

Hole in my Pocket

e: info@holeinmypocket.com 

w: www.holeinmypocket.com   


